
This term we are continuing to explore Scotland and its 
many treasures. We enjoyed exploring the ancient Stone 
Age village of Scara Brae and found out many interesting 

facts about the people that live there so long ago. We are 
continuing our journey through Scotland to look at many 
of its fantastic features and landmarks. 
The P5’s have done some excellent research on Charles 
Rennie MacIntosh and we are attempting to do art in a 

similar art form. 
 We will also be learning emergency life skills as part of the 
Heartstart project. We can tell you what to look for when 
helping a person in trouble and how to put someone into 
the recovery position until help arrives.    

 

 

         

            

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

A Happy New Year to everyone from 
P5. We trust that you enjoyed our 
Christmas Concert performance and a 
great big thank you for all whom 

attended. P5 really showed what they 
are made of by learning two songs in 
Afrikaans and I am very PROUD of 
their commitment and effort.   
Our Christmas party with P4 and P5/4  

was great fun and you can have a 
sneak peek at some of the pictures on 
the blog.  
PE days- Wednesday and Thursday     
 

 
 
  

 

Important Dates 

 
27.1.16 – Family fitness night 
28.1.16-  Dress in tartan for Nursery assembly (Thursday) 
12.2.16- Dress in Red day for British Heart Foundation £1 
donation 
12.2.16 - All break for February Holiday  
17.2.16- All return   
2.3.16- Parent Council meeting 
18.3.16- Parent’s night 
  

 

Just a reminder that homework will 
continue to be sent home on a 
Tuesday and returned on a Friday. 

Homework club runs on a 
Wednesday during lunch time in the 
hub if it is needed. 
 We are delighted to have a PDGE 
student with us for 6 weeks and we 

are all looking forward to a term 
jammed packed with learning.   


